
From: Stu Soules
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)
Subject: Re: Cargo Insurance for Washington Household Goods Moving Permit - System Transfer & Storage
Date: Friday, June 28, 2019 2:16:00 PM

Hi Mike,

Thank you for the information. As I told you System Transfer & Storage no longer does any
household goods moving. We are a common carrier. Please go ahead and change the WUTC listing
for us accordingly.

Sincerely,

Stuart Soules
President
System Transfer & Storage
P: 206-624-0740|F: 206-623-9624

From: "Dotson, Michael (UTC)" <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov>
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 at 3:23 PM
To: Office <Office@systemtransfer.com>
Subject: Cargo Insurance for Washington Household Goods Moving Permit - System Transfer
& Storage

Hello, I was reviewing some of the insurance filings on our registered household goods moving
companies, and I see we do not have Cargo insurance on file for your company, most likely we did at
one time, but our system has since changed.  Could you please contact your insurance company and
have them submit a Form H filing to us?  They can send it directly to me, or to our general email at
transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Thank you,

Mike Dotson
Transportation Specialist 3
Licensing Services
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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PH:   360-664-1223
FAX: 360-586-1181

 
 


